
CAC and BAT Recommendations for 
SEP-HCP Plan Duration and Permit Term 

 
 
On June 18, 2010 the BAT approved the following statement for CAC consideration:   
 

The decision on permit duration is not a biological issue.  That said, the 
BAT does not object to a 30-year duration. 

 
 
The CAC voted on July 12, 2010 to recommend a 30-year duration for the SEP-HCP and the 
associated incidental take permit. 


